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July 3, 2008 
 
On June 18th, 2008, the Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board 
disclosed that it intended to engage SENES Consultants Limited and MSES Inc. for the 
provision of expert advisory services during the Taltson Hydroelectric Expansion Project 
EA proceeding.  The Review Board offered a two week period for interested groups and 
individuals to provide comments on the Review Board’s intention to hire the experts.  No 
comments were received by the July 2, 2008 deadline, and as such, the Review Board 
will proceed with the contracting process. 
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